Notice...

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC HEARING

PROJECT I-F-0A1-6(2)
EKLUTNA FRONTAGE ROAD

The Alasks Department of Transportation and Public Facilities, in cooperation
with the Federal Wighways Administration, is proceeding with preliminary
angineering studies on the Eklutna Frontage Road project.

This project will consist of removing the existing driveway connection from the
Eklutna Gravel Pit to the southbound lanes of the Glenn Highway. This existing
intersection is located approximately 600 feet south of the Eklutna River
Bridge, at mile 26 of the New Glenn Highway.

An envirormental report has been written and approved for this project. Copies
of this report are available for review at the address below,

A request for a public hearing to consider effects of the proposed action may
be made by submitting a written reguest to:

Edward P, Mulcahy, P.E.

Recomnaissance Project Manager

Alaska Department of Transportation
ard Public Facilities

Central R

P.O. Box |

111 Aviation Drive

Anchorege, AK 99519-6900

sests for o Public Hearing must received Jul 19846. For
itional information, contact Eckard mm:my at (907)266-1 !-3
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